
ADDENDUM RECOMMENDATION TO CABINET 

Item 8 - Proposed Affordable Housing Development at Vere Road, Loughton 

 

Additional Recommendation from the Housing Portfolio Holder: 

 

(5)  That, if the costs of the proposed development increase or decrease as a result of any changes 
made during the planning application process, the Housing Portfolio Holder be authorised to agree 
an appropriate corresponding change to the purchase price referred to in Recommendation (1) 
above. 

 


